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BOARD OF TRUSTEES APPROVES 
TUITION INCREASE 

The USC Board of Trustees has 
approved a $100 tuition increase for 
Coastal Carolina College. The 
increase will bring semester tuition 
to $700 for South Carolina students 
and $1470 for out-of-state students. 
Part-time students will pay $58 per 
hour while out-of-state part-timers 
vn 11 pay $116. 

Increases were also approved for the 
other four-year campuses in the 
University System. 

ARCHITECT SELECTED FOR 
RESIDENCE HALLS 

The Board of Trustees has selected 
the l1lyrt le Beach firm of Ti mbes, 
Wilund, Usry, and Carter Architects, 
Inc. to handle the residence halls 
proJect at Coastal. 

The firm, which did preliminary work 
on residence halls for the Coastal 
Educational Foundation in 1984, also 
designed the addition to the 
Physical Education Center and the 
Baseball Stadium. 

Chancellor Eaglin said he is pleased 
the college will be working with the 
firrn again. "They have done 
excel lent work for the college in 
the past, and we know their design 
will blend aesthetically with the 
other buildings on carilpus.

11 

Plans call for the residence halls 
to be completed and ready for 
occupancy at the start of the fall 
1987 semester. 

USC-COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE 
Office of Public Relations PO Box 1954 Conway, SC 29526 

SUMMER THEATRE SCHEDULE 

"Last of the Red Hot Lovers" 
July 17, 18, 19 
Little Theatre -8 p.m. 
Tickets $4 - Wheelwright Box Qffice 

"Greater Tuna" 
July 24, 25, 26, and August 1, 2 
Little Theatre - 8 p.m. 
Tickets $4 - Wheelwright Box Office 
COASTAL CAROLINA PEOPLE 

o DR. RICHARD DAME, professor of 
marine science, has spent t1ay and 
June as an invited scientist at the 
Rijkes Institute for Natur11e 
Management on the Island of Texel in 
The Netherlands. Dr. Dame was 
collaborating with Dutch scientists 
in determining the role of mussels 
in controlling water quality in the 
Dutch Wadden Sea. Dr. Dame was 
asked to adapt a technique he 
developed at USC's Baruch Institute 
near Georgetown for measuring the 
uptake and release of materials by 
oysters to mussel beds in Holland. 

Also while in Holland, Dr. Dame was 
an invited speaker at the 
Netherlands Institute for Sea 
Research in Texel, the 
Rijkeswaterstaat Laboratory in 
Middleburg, and the Delta Institute 
for Hydrobiology in Yserke. Dr. 
Dame spoke on the role of filter 
feeders , particularly oysters, as 
controllers of estuarine nutrient 
cycling. The results of Dr. Dame's 
collaborative work will help the 
Dutch better manage their coastal 
waters and mussel industry and 
provide additional evidence on the 
functional significance of filter 
feeders in coastal waters worldwide. 
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o DR. DOUGLAS NELSON, professor of 
marine science, received a research 
contact from the Army Corps of 
Engineers to conduct a beach survey 
July 4. However, this survey was 
not the type that determines beach 
erosion. It was to count people in 
five two-block long sections of the 
beach between Cherry Grove and 
Garden City from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
The study employed five students to 
help the Corps of Engineers 
determine how many people use the 
beach. This is one part of the 
evaluation of the beach being made 
by the Corps to Justify, 
economically, the protection and 
renourishment of beaches. 

o THOMAS E. JONES, director of the 
Wheelwright Performing Arts Center, 
has just returned from Greenville 
where he served as a judge for the 
1986 Miss TEEN Pageant. This is the 
third year he has served in this 
ca~Jcity. Forty-nine young women 
from throughout the state 
participated in the week-end 
competition, and four young women 
from the Grand Strand area were 
among the contestants. The . 
competition is based on scholarship, 
community service, talent, 
interview, and formal presentation. 

0 DR. ROBERT SQUATRIGLIA, associate 
chancellor for student development, 
has been appointed to the national 
program committee for the 1987 
American College Personnel 
Association and National Association 
Student Personnel Administrator's 
Joint conference. The national 
conference, scheduled for March 15-
17 in Chicago, will be a joint 
celebration of the golden 
anniversary of the 1937 Student 
Personnel Point of View. Dr. 
Squatriglia will be one of 12 
committee members responsible for 
selecting conference programs. 

NASPA and ACPA include every college 
and university in the nation as 
members, and the 1987 conference is 
the first combined national 
conference for these two groups in 
ten years. 

MAZURKIEWICZ NAMED DIRECTOR OF 
COUNSELING SERVICES 

Dr. Joseph P. Mazurkiewicz has been 
appointed director of counseling 
services effective July 14. 

Dr. Marzurkiewicz holds the 
bachelor's and master's degree from 
Trenton State College and the Ph.D. 
degree from Louisiana State 
University. He served as assistant 
director of the counseling and 
testing center at the University of 
Southwestern Louisiana in Lafayette 
from 1982 to the present. 

His previous service included 
counselor at the Our Lady of the 
Lake Regional Medical Center and 
Chemical Dependency Center; as a 
clinical specialist at Bonnie Brae 
School in Millington, New Jersey; 
as an adult basic education 
coordinator for the Opportunities 
Industrialization Center of 
Somerville, New Jersey; and as a 
Peace Corps Volunteer in the 
1·~arshall Islands. 

He replaces the interim director, 
Dr. Danna Brissie, who has been 
appointed by Governor Riley to the 
newly created Board of Examiners for 
the Licensure of Professional 
Counselors, Associate Counselors, 
and Maritial and Family Therapists 
of South Carolina. Dr. Brizzie will 
also continue her private practice 
at the Grand Strand Counseling 
Center. 

NASA REPORT AVAILABLE IN LIBRARY 

The Library has received a copy of 
Report of the Presidential 
Comrnissionon the Space Shuttle 
Challenger AccTclen't-:-Please ask for 
this book in the Reference Office. 



JENNIE SAUSSY ELECTED CHAIRMAN 
OF GEORGETOWN COUNTY HIGHER 
EDUCATION COMMISSION 

Jennie Parker Saussy (Mrs. George F. 
Saussy, Jr.) was recently elected 
chairman of the Georgetown County 
Higher Education Commission which 
supports the Georgetown Extension of 
USC Coastal Carolina College. 

A member of the commission for three 
years, Mrs. Saussy has served as 
secretary for the last two. She 
chaired the committee that drew up 
the contract with USC Coastal 
Carolina College to run the 
extension in Georgetown. 

"Georgetown County needs full 
community support for the Coastal 
Carolina College extension," Mrs. 
Saussy said. "So many of our young 
people have to work and do not have 
the time and energy to commute all 
the way to Coastal. So many of our 
older population need a convenient 
place to pursue new skills and 
improve and sharpen old ones. An 
easily available, strong academic 
program is essential for the 
balanced growth of Georgetown 
County." 

Mrs. Saussy returned to college at 
Coastal Carolina College and 
completed her bachelor's degree in 
1979. In 1982, at the age of 59, 
she received her master's degree in 
education from Coastal. She said 
that she had decided to continue her 
education because there were things 
she wanted to do in the community 
and she felt the education was 
necessary. Her academic background 
as well as her experience as an 
older college student have given her 
a great deal of insight into higher 
education. "You find out a lot 
about young people," she said, "when 
you go to school with them." 

Mrs. Saussy has been active in 

community affairs in Georgetown and 
the Waccamaw region and has served 
on many boards including the United 
Way. For several years, she chaired 
the Georgetown County Mental Health 
Association and was the chairman of 
organization for the South Carolina 
Mental Health Association. 

She has been a full-time resident of 
Georgetown County for 20 years. 

NOTICE 

Coastal Academy in Myrtle Beach is 
searching for a part-time computer 
science instructor. Interested 
persons may send a resume to: 
Coastal Academy, 904 65th Avenue N., 
Myrtle Beach, SC 29577, or phone 
449-7416. 
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